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14th May 2020
Dear parents and carers
Year 9 Option Subjects for Students Going into Year 10

I hope that you and your family are well during this unsettling time and I hope we can all get back to some normality soon

Just before the academy closed there was a lot of preparation surrounding the last part of the options process for your child. Towards the end of Year 9 all students are asked which one of their four chosen options they would like to drop.

This process usually starts at Year 9 Academic Parents Evening where parents/carers, students and teaching staff to discuss the choices they will be making for their option subjects into Year 10.
For obvious reasons this is unable to happen at this time, but the decision does still need to be made within the next few weeks.

In preparation for your child to move into Year 10 in September 2020 they will be asked to preference the subject options they wish to continue with for the next two years. These will be the subjects they will take at GCSE level at the end of Year 11. Student preferences have been taken into consideration along with information provided by subject teachers and from the data we capture in school that tells us how well your son/daughter is performing in each subject. As well as gathering information from different sources there may also be some timetable constraints. For these reasons a small minority of students may not be given the exact choices they have requested.
All students will continue to study English Literature, English language, Maths and Science. All students will take dual award science which means they will study Biology, Chemistry and Physics will equate to two GCSEs in Science in total. All students will study humanities; either History or Geography in line with the governments’ expectation. A very small number of students will study a Level 1 course in Travel and Tourism instead of History or Geography. All students will continue to take core PE but this is not examined at the end of Year 11. 
To cover topics relating to personal and social education as well as the social, moral, spiritual and cultural education of our students we will continue to deliver REACH (resilience, excellence, aspiration, commitment and honesty) days as part of our enrichment curriculum. This will be complimented by the work we do in Progress Time and through weekly assemblies. 
May I take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support of the academy and for your child’s education.

Yours faithfully
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Mrs Siân Dover

Associate Principal

Year 9 Options for Year 10

Dear students, 

In preparation to move into Year 10 in September 2020 you will need to preference the subject options you wish to continue with for the next two years. These will be the subjects you will take at GCSE level at the end of Year 11. Student preferences will be taken into consideration along with information provided by subject teachers and from the data we capture in school that tells us how well you are performing in each subject. As well as gathering information from different sources there may also be some timetable constraints. For these reasons a small minority of students may not be given the exact choices they have requested.

It is important that you complete this form and fill in all the options so we can try and give you the subjects that you have opted for.

Once completed, please email to: letesha.dyer@oasislisterpark.org  
____________________________________________________________________

Student name: ………………………………………………  Tutor group: …………………

Now rank your four option subjects you currently take this year. Put the option you would most like to continue with in box 1, the next in box 2, the next in 3 and the option you would not like to continue with in box 4.

	Preference 1
	Preference 2
	Preference 3
	Preference 4

	
	
	
	




